Valley Relocation
CREDIT UNION Notice

ATT: Valley Credit Union Members and Community

Please be advised that our Bridgetown branch is relocating to a NEW |ocation just
down the street. Starting Monday, October 6th, we will be welcoming you at our
new address:

278 Granville Street, Bridgetown, NS BOS 1CO

To accommodate this move, both our ATM and in-branch services will be
temporarily unavailable during the relocation process:

Closed:
o Wednesday, October 1 at 1:00 PM
e Thursday, October 2 and Friday, October 3
e Saturday, October 4 and Sunday, October 5 (Weekenq)

Re-Opening:
e Monday, October 6 at our new location

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions or
need assistance during this time, please contact us at 902-665-2545.

You can also:
e Use our Branch & ATM locator at valleycreditunion.com
e Deposit cheques using our mobile app

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to
serving you in our new homel!

Sincerely,
Valley Credit Union Ltd.



